
From: Grace Ockwell
To:
Subject: RE: Local Government Official Information request - 479575
Date: Monday, 9 February 2015 03:02:46 p.m.

Good afternoon Noel,
 
Thank you for your email requesting information about the Brew Bar/Mac’s Bar in the
 Octagon.  Your request has been considered under the provisions of the Local
 Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) and the following
 response is provided.
 
The Team Leader of Parking Services, Daphne Griffen advises that
 
“All approved items must be placed within the area marked with small marker
 studs, maintaining a clear walkway of not less than 2.5m wide.
The bar manager is responsible for ensuring the walkway is unobstructed and
 that only approved items are placed on the footpath, the bar currently has a
 permit to place 13 tables (4 chairs per table) 2 tables (2 chairs per table) 10
 screens, and 4 umbrellas on the footpath.”
 
Daphne Griffen is the staff member to raise your concerns with about the operation of
 this bar.  She may be contacted via Customer Services on 477 4000.
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Grace Ockwell
Governance Support Officer 
Dunedin City Council
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; PO Box 5045, Moray Place,  Dunedin 9058, New Zealand 
Telephone: 03 474 3487, Fax: 03 474 3594 
Email: grace.ockwell@dcc.govt.nz; www.dunedin.govt.nz

 P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail
 
From: Noel  
Sent: Saturday, 20 December 2014 12:47 p.m.
To: Grace Ockwell
Subject: Local Government Official Information request - 479575
 

Noel has submitted a LGOIMA request - 479575.

Below are the details of the request

Request details:
I have concerns about how a particular bar in the Octagon is operating. The Brew
 Bar/Macs Bar. I would like information of the requirements of this bar in the Octagon to
 keep the walkway clear for pedestrians, what the limits of its license is, especialy the
 outdoor part, and details of who in the DCC to refer my concerns to about the operation of
 this bar.
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No file uploaded
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